Coulee Sno-Drifters

February Meeting 2024
By Secretary Jim Tempke
The February Meeting was held at Dale’s Shed. There were 13 people in attendance.
President Gary Hanson started the meeting around 7:00 PM. There was several food and drink items left over from the outing at Jeff’s Cabin. Most were consumed.
The meeting minutes from January were approved.
Terry Houlihan reported that the Club Treasury has $4291.15. The amount was approved. There was one outstanding bill for buns that could not be paid without a receipt.
Mr Trail Boss, Ron Kendhammer, said that the color of the Trail is brown but is now ready for snow, lots and lots of snow.
The Social Calendar was discussed:
There will be Club Meetings held at 7:00 PM on the first Thursday of the month at Dale Bates’ Shed on Stuhr Ct. in Onalaska, WI.
The gathering at Jeff’s Cabin was successful again in spite of the warm weather and mud. There were 14 Club members in attendance. Consideration given to making this event a summer thing.
Club Trip to the Birchwood Motel in Birchwood, WI has been cancelled. No snow.

There was some discussion about planning a bus run to La Crosse County establishments without any further action.
Bret Haydysch attempted to make arrangements for the Club Banquet to be held in Bangor. Details to follow.
Nancy and Brian Olson reported on the Alliance Meeting. New batteries were added to the Piston Bully.
Nancy reminded everyone to sell calendars as the Club is still obliged to sell our allotment. We have sold 160 of the 250 allotted. The Club voted to purchase 10 calendars since our return on the investment has been positive from previous years.
The winner of the CMN 50/50 raffle from the February Meeting was Terry Houlihan, although I’m not sure which one. The amount of the winnings was $23.00. 
Dale and Barb Bates are still collecting donations from the boxes for CMN. The amount of donations has dropped.
At this point, the meeting was adjourned, but conversations continued.
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday March 7th, 2024. The Meeting will be at Dale Bates Shed at 7:00 PM. 
